
 
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 
REPORT OF THE 2009-2011 SUPREME COURT COMMITTEE  

ON MINORITY CONCERNS – PUBLICATION FOR COMMENT 
 
 

This Notice publishes for comment the report of the 2009-2011 Supreme Court 
Committee on Minority Concerns.  The report also is available on the Judiciary’s Internet 
web site at http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/reports2011/index.htm.   

 
The Court will be considering this report and the recommendations contained therein 

in the fall.  Accordingly, please send any comments on the Committee’s report and 
recommendations in writing by Monday, September 12, 2011 to: 

 
  Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
  Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
  Comments (Minority Concerns Report) 
  Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 
  Trenton, New Jersey   08625-0037 
 

Comments on this report may also be submitted via Internet e-mail to the following address:  
Comments.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us. 
 
 The Supreme Court will not consider comments submitted anonymously.  Thus, those 
submitting comments by mail should include their name and address (and those submitting 
comments by e-mail should include their name and e-mail address).  Comments submitted in 
response to this notice are subject to public disclosure.  
       
        
      /s/ Glenn A. Grant      
      __________________________________            
      Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
      Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
 
Dated:  July 11, 2011 
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